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I'm submitting the opinion that this development should not go ahead in its current form. The majority of the Redfern
community is certainly NOT represented by the Redfern housing company, and the community are bitterly disappointed
with the company and how they have gone about their underhand work.

| work closely with the Aboriginal community, and it's become very clear to me that they do not want this proposal to go
ahead.

Traditionally , as you well know, Eveleigh street was Aboriginal land, especially the block. The community have made it
very clear to myself, others and YOU, that they do not wish to be surrounded by hundreds of International students, and
neither would you want this to occur, if it was happening in YOUR street.

There appears to be a very CORRUPT situation happening here with the housing company, which your department
appears now to be in collusion with. It is a tradgedy that you, our government continues to sell out the NSW community,
when there is such clear opposition.

There needs to be an investigation done into the Redfern Housing Company, and perhaps you could have a good look
at the way your Department conducts its business at the same time. Sadly our country is being sold out to the highest
bidders, and | hope in the future when all is lost that the department person reading this feels a sense of guilt, as you
are all responsible for what is occurring here.

To destroy this community like you are is devastating for them. SHAME ON YOU.
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